NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF PUTNAM COUNTY, OHIO will be
conducting a public hearing regarding the re-employment of a retirant to the same position.

The public hearing will be held on Thursday, September 25, 2025 at 2:00p.m. at the Putnam
County Courthouse Commissioners’ Office 245 E. Main St Ottawa, OH 45875, regarding the re-
employment of a retirant to the same position.

Citizens are encouraged to attend this meeting.
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